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Subject: State of Emergency Powers

I am writing to you today to respectfully ask you to not support these anti-
choice mandates. The Queensland Government has not yet made these
mandates law so I am sending a heartfelt plea to you to please not support
this bill.  

These Emergency Powers must stop.  95% of the country has done as you
requested by getting vaccinated then everything was supposed to go back
to normal but unfortunately this has been false and broken promises.  This
is not about getting vaccinated anymore.  All agendas must cease, enough
is enough.  

Enough lives have been lost through these mandates and vaccines.  It has
not achieved what was promised - have a vaccination and you won't get the
virus or pass it on.  Oh! have a second vaccination and you won't get the
virus or pass it on.  Oh! just one more vaccination ...... when is this going to
end.

Your citizens have lost their livelihoods, their businesses, their friends, their
families, their homes, their confidence, their self esteem and their health. 
This is now downright cruelty and tyranny and no one in Australia signed up
for that.

Please do the right and honourable act and do not support this horrendous
Bill.

D White
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